
From: Marie Snyder <Marie.Snyder@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 10:13 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Ethics reporting 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Appreciate your quick response. 

  

With the alders, I traveled to Los Angeles, CA for Los Angeles on April 2-5 to analyze successful 

programs, financing, and policies regarding re-enrolling out-of-school students. This trip was paid by 

the Alternative Schools Network. 

  

Thanks! 

  

-- 

Marie Snyder she/her | Legislative Aide 

Alder Jessie Fuentes | 26th Ward 

Subcommittee on Youth Employment 

121 N LaSalle St, Room 213 

O: 312-744-6853 | www.the26thward.org 

 

http://www.the26thward.org/

